
 

 

ATTENTION 
Thanks to all your generous clothing donations, our 

boutique is overflowing and we are unable to accept 
clothing items at this time. We are still accepting 

food donations, though! 

 

Clothing donations will resume on  
Tuesday, October 15th. 

 

We appreciate your patience and ask that you save 
your items and bring them when we reopen for 

clothing donations! 

      


